

February 14th, 2013

Mr. Ron Cox *Cox Fire Protection, Inc.* 7910 Professional Place Tampa, FL 33637

RE: Progress Village Middle School Renovation Project

Subject- Letter of Recommendation

Dear Ron,

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank Cox Fire Protection, Inc. for doing a fantastic job this summer furnishing and installing a complete New Fire Protection System for the Progress Village Middle School. Your entire team did a great job coordinating with Beck and our Electrical/Mechanical subcontractors to figure out how to fit everything in very limited (two foot) plenum spaces.

This building was originally designed and constructed with no intention of Fire Protection Systems or HVAC System piping fitting into these spaces. Your staff's focus on teamwork and whatever it takes to get the job done attitude, throughout the project, was truly appreciated.

Cox Fire Protection, Inc. also did a great job preparing and providing all required Fire Protection shop drawings and calculations for the School District approval. As the project came to a finish, all necessary closeout inspections and documents were provided on time.

The work put in place was all done in a very professional manner. The crews worked safely and delivered at a very high level of quality. Your team's efforts were a **major** part of the overall Project's success. I look forward to the opportunity to work together again soon.

Well Done!

Sincerely, HCBeck, Ltd.

Scott J. Campbell Sr. Project Manager